
Tucson Garden Railroad Society

Board Meeting


January meeting

Claudia and David Nelson residence


December minutes approved

December Treasurer report approved


Newsletter 
It was suggested that our newsletter have a memorial page once a 
year to honor those members who have passed.

RITG 
Genius sign up is now activated for volunteers. 

Ron Kohler need a volunteer to cover him for a couple of hours while 
he takes his son to the airport.

Gadsden Pacific will be open Sunday March 12, 10-4:00

The map of the layouts will be on our website.

Pima County Fair 
Set up April 1&2 9-10:00am

The fair starts April 20-30th 3-9:00PM weekdays, 11-9:00pm 
weekends. If you work 3 times you will receive a badge to get you 
close parking.

Tear down May 1&2 9-10:00am

Oro Valley Pump House Museum is interested in a possible layout 
there. John and Dennis will see what they want.

New Business 
TBG trolley and train need repair. Charlie Weesner will take care of it.

It was proposed that our club volunteer to work the dinner shift at the 
Ronald McDonald house. Jerry will inquire about dates.

Club Social January 25, 11:15 Red Garter Bar and Grill


Next meeting will be at Rincon West. 9:00 trains, 10:00 meeting in the 
Rally room

May 13 meeting will be at Gadsden Pacific





